Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
South Florida State College Foundation
NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL AND INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS TO CONSTRUCT, OPERATE AND MAINTAIN STUDENT HOUSING ACCOMMODATIONS ON STATE COLLEGE-OWNED LAND

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL AND INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS TO CONSTRUCT, OPERATE AND MAINTAIN STUDENT HOUSING ACCOMMODATIONS ON STATE COLLEGE-OWNED LAND

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that South Florida State College Foundation, Inc., a direct-support organization to South Florida State College, has received an unsolicited proposal from a private entity pursuant to Section 255.065, Florida Statutes, to construct, operate, and maintain dormitory housing on state college-owned land located on approximately 5 acres of land in Highlands County, Florida, said lands situate, between College Drive and Lake Leila and to the east of the Criminal Justice Academy.

The South Florida State College Foundation, Inc. will accept other written proposals for the same project in accordance with Section 255.065, Florida Statutes. Proposals should be sealed and plainly marked: Student Housing Accommodations and delivered before 3:00 p.m. ET on Wednesday, June 30, 2021 to South Florida State College Foundation, Inc., 13 East Main Street, Avon Park, Florida, 33825. Untimely submissions may not be considered.

Additional information regarding Student Housing Accommodations project, including requirements and Evaluation Criteria for Written Proposals, may be obtained by contacting: Jamie Bateman, Executive Director Institutional Advancement, foundation@southflorida.edu, 1(863)453-3133, Jamie Bateman, Executive Director Institutional Advancement – South Florida State College Foundation, Inc.
